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MEMO 
 
DATE:  November 15, 2011 
 
TO:  The Honorable County Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Joseph J. Czarnezki, County Clerk 
 
SUBJECT: Partially Vetoed File Returned 
 
 
  The County Executive has returned to my office the following file: 
 
  File No. 11-426 – An amended resolution recommending adoption of the 2012 

Milwaukee County General Budget and the 2012 Milwaukee County Tax Levy. 
  
  This resolution was adopted by a vote of 13 ayes – 6 noes at your meeting of 

November 3, 2011. 
 
  The County Executive has partially vetoed this resolution and attached is a copy 

of his veto messages wherein he states his objection. 
 
  This matter is now before your honorable body.  
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
      

 Joseph J. Czarnezki, County Clerk 
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